
 Mandatory Greenfield High School 
 Freshmen Orientation 

 The staff and students of Greenfield High School 

 Invite the Class of 2027 

 To our annual 
 Link Crew Freshmen Orientation 

 August 17, 2023 
 8:00 am - 11:30 am 

 In Greenfield High School’s large gymnasium 

 ●  The purpose of this mandatory orientation is to  make the transition from middle 
 school to high school a positive one 

 ●  Seniors and juniors will be serving as leaders and  mentors to the freshmen 
 ●  Large and small group activities are designed to  address students needs and concerns while having a 

 good time 

 Wear comfortable clothes (no skirts please, since we will be sitting on the floor and moving 
 around) and don’t bring all your stuff...travel light! If you have any questions, please call or 

 email a Link Crew Coordinator: 

 Mrs. Adrienne McKeown  amckeown@greenfield.k12.wi.us  ,  281-6200 x2510 
 Ms. Taylor Wermund  twermund@greenfield.k12.wi.us  ,  281-6200 x2557 


